
From: Ashlay Goodwine
Sent: 2/19/2016 1:33:21 PM
To: 'ebe07675@gmail.com'; Miranda Spivey; Haley, Nikki; TONY 
MCDONALD
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Graham Fire Report Request

 

Good Afternoon,

 

Thank you for contacting the Ombudsman’s Office.  Your request for information 
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, S.C. Code § 30-4-10 et. seq., was 
received on February 19, 2016 and forwarded to the Richland County 
Emergency Services department for review.  Please be advised that § 30-4-30
(b) of the South Carolina Code authorizes a public body to “establish and collect 
fees” for providing information pursuant to a Freedom of Information Act request.
  Prior to providing pertinent documentation, we will notify you of any fees 
associated with your request. 

 

Once all documentation has been compiled and reviewed by the County Legal 
Department, non-exempt documents will be forwarded to you.

 

Please feel free to contact our office if we may be of further assistance.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Ashlay S. Goodwine

Ashlay S. Goodwine

Senior Citizen Response Representative

Richland County Ombudsman's Office



2020 Hampton Street, Suite 3061

Columbia, SC 29204

Phone:(803)929-6000

Fax:(803)929-6009

TDD: (803)576-2045

Email:ombudsman@rcgov.us

“We can never get a re-creation of community and heal our society without giving 
our citizens a sense of belonging.” ~ Hunter Campbell "Patch" Adams

This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  If 
you are not the addressee or authorized to receive this for the addressee, 
you must not use, copy, disclose or take any action based on this message 
or any information herein.  If you have received this message in error, 
please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this 
message.  Thank you for your cooperation.

 

 

From: ebe07675@gmail.com [mailto:ebe07675@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 12:40 PM
To: Miranda Spivey; nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov; TONY MCDONALD; Ombudsman; 
ebe07675@gmail.com
Subject: Graham Fire Report Request

 

Ms. Spivey: Thank you for the professional return call of last week concerning 
the 207 Woodhaven Rd fire of 2011.  I appreciate your professionalism and 
wealth of knowledge concerning emergency response and investigations in 
Richland County, South Carolina.  

 

As requested, I look forward to a copy of the investigation conducted by the 
Richland County Emergency response team.  As you are aware, all alleged 
bogus, false and discriminatory charges against me has been dropped and 
expunged.  As discussed, please forward the investigation to me via flash drive.  
I am willing to pay for or will provide you with the necessary drive.


